
Consultant:  BLDD Architects, Inc.      #PSSU11007 
Amendment amount: $0 
 
 
 
This notice is not a change to the professional services agreement.  This is a notice for a 
public hearing. 
 
 
Conflict of Interest Hearing - #PSSU11007 (Natural History Building) 
 
 
The Chief Procurement Officer for Institutions of Higher Education (CPO) has scheduled a 
public hearing for Tuesday, May 1, 2012 at 9:00 a.m.  The hearing will be held at the University 
of Illinois Urbana-Champaign campus (Room 514, 807 South Wright Street, Champaign, IL) and 
will be recorded. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to gather information that may be used by the CPO to determine 
whether to allow or void a contract for architectural services with BLDD Architects, Inc.  The 
Procurement Policy Board has recommended voiding the contract based on a potential conflict 
of interest. 
 
This hearing is required under Section 50-35 of the Illinois Procurement Code.  Any person who 
has not been asked to testify may testify by registering with the hearing officer.  The hearing 
officer is: 
 
Adam Alstott 
Executive Ethics Commission 
513 Stratton Building 
401 S. Spring St. 
Springfield, IL  62706 
Ph:  217-558-3724 
Fax: 217-558-5407 
Email: adam.alstott@illinois.gov 
 
 
 
Any questions should be directed to the hearing officer. 


